
 

Hasbrouck Heights Middle School 

2019 YEARBOOK 

We need your photos! 

 

Please email all photos to: ​​2019msyearbook@gmail.com  

In the subject line, ​​please include current grade level​​ (6th, 7th, or 8th 
grade),  and any information that may help us sort the photos (dance, field 

day, Beta Club ceremony, etc.) 

8th grade parents- don’t forget to send in any pics from your child’s 6th and 
7th grade years also! 

Photos do NOT have to be from school activities/functions. 
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